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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDS
,. WASHINGTON. D. C. 20555

December 3, 1986

MEMORANDUM FOR: M. W. Libarkin, Assistant Director
for Project Review

FROM: 0. S. Merrill, Senior Staff Engineer K. 

SUBJECT: JUSTIFICATION FOR CLOSING A PORTION OF THE WASTE
MANAGEMENT SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING, DECEMBER 4-5, 1986

The portion of the subject meeting during which the Subconinittee will

discuss the NC Staff's review of DOE's Final Environmental Assessments

(FEAs) for the five nominated high-level waste geologic repository sites

will be closed for the reasons stated in the attached letter to R.

Fraley from R. Browning.

Attachment:
As stated

cc: With Attachments:
R. F. Fraley
T. G. McCreless
J. C. McKinley
G. R. Quittschreiber
S. J. Parry
R. Browning
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